
 

 
 
 

STAR CASINO REDEVELOPMENT 
(MP08_0098 MOD 13) 

 
20 September 2019 

 
The Independent Planning Commission NSW has engaged independent expert, Yvonne Von 
Hartel AM to undertake a peer review of the Visual Impact Assessment material associated with 
the Star Casino Redevelopment (MP08_0098 MOD 13). 
 
The Commission received the Review of the Independent Assessment and Design Advice from 
Yvonne Von Hartel AM on Thursday, 19 September 2019. It has now been published on the 
Commission’s website. 

 
The Commission will accept written comments with respect to Review of the Independent 
Assessment and Design Advice up until 5pm, Friday 27 September 2019. 
 
Written comments can be provided to the Commission via: 

Email: ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au 

Post: Independent Planning Commission NSW 
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
 
 
 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
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